
Vestry Highlights 
February 2025 
 
The Vestry met on Tuesday, February 18, for their regular monthly meeting.  Every Vestry 
meeting opens with a time of devotion and prayer, includes reports from the Rector and 
Wardens, along with a report from the Treasurer.  Below are some highlights of other actions 
taken this month  –  
 

• Engaged in conversation about and approved the annual Parochial Report for 
submission to the Diocese of Western North Carolina and the Episcopal Church. 

• Heard updates about ongoing and future formation offerings for all ages. 
• Heard updates and engaged in creative conversation about anticipated repair work to 

the damaged Lych Gate on Main Street, additional work to be completed on our Bell 
Tower, and the replacement of a retaining wall behind the building.   

•  
The Vestry at St. Mary of the Hills meets on the third Tuesday of each month, beginning at 
5:45PM in the Parish Hall.  Anyone from the parish is welcome to attend. 
 
 
 


